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 St Mary and St Thomas CE Primary School Newsletter

Week Beginning: Monday 28th January 2019


YEAR 3 FAMILY WORSHIP
Well done to Year 3 for leading a lovely family worship session.
YEAR 5 MINI-POLICE UPDATE
This week a third group of our Y5 Mini-Police took part in their Homeless Hub project. Next week a different group of Mini-Police will have the opportunity to take part.
EYFS OUTDOOR AUDIT 
Next week an EYFS consultant will visit our school to review our outdoor provision. We are looking forward to developing this area over the coming months. 
SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT PARTNER VISIT
Today our School Improvement Partner visited our school; Mr Tripper. Mr. Tripper was extremely positive about the provision at St Mary and St Thomas, and we look forward to sharing the work of our school again with him in the future. 
YOUNG CARERS
This week the children took part in an assembly all about Young Carers. 
INTERNET SAFETY WEEK
Next week is Internet Safety Week. During the week children will learn all about this very important matter through various means, including through a drama performance by company called Altru. Parents will have the opportunity to learn all about internet safety alongside their child, and our IT Technician will also hold drop ins for parents/ carers who require further support in keeping their child safe online. Please refer to the separate letter which outlines the dates and times of these sessions. 
MADAGASCAR THE MUSICAL
On Thursday 7th February, some lucky Y2/3 children will have the opportunity to watch Madagascar the Musical at the Liverpool Empire. The children will leave school before lunch, and travel by train to Liverpool, Lime Street. Before returning the school children will eat their packed lunch and return to school in time for the end of the school day. If there are any changes in timings, parents/ carers will be kept informed via text. Please refer to separate letter regarding packed lunch arrangements. 
INTERHOUSE SPORTS COMPETITION
On Monday 11th February, classes across the school will have the opportunity to take part in an inter-house sports competition organised by one of our sports providers; PECO. 
RAIL SAFETY
Children will benefit from an assembly all about rail safety week commencing Monday 11th February. 
VALENTINE’S DAY BISCUITS
As part of our Fundraising Campaign, on Thursday 14th February Year 2 will be icing and selling Valentine’s biscuits. If children would like to buy a biscuit please bring in 50p to purchase one. 
VALENTINE’S DAY DISCO
Valentines’ disco is on Thursday 14th February.
R-KS1 3.15pm-4.15pm (Children to bring their party clothes into school in a bag to get changed before the disco) K2S 4.15pm -5.15pm (Children will get picked up at normal time and should arrive back at school in their party clothes at 4.15pm) Tickets: £2 each which included a drink and snacks. Payment must be made no later than Friday 8th February. No payments will be taken after this date.




OWN CLOTHES DAY
Friday 15th February is own clothes day for a suggested voluntary donation of £1. All monies raised will be donated to school fund.
PARKING
As parents are aware we have had many problems with parking at school. Please ensure you park courteously to residents and are always aware of the safety of Children crossing the road when dropping off and at home time. Thank you for your co-operation.
HEADLICE
We have had a number of reports of headlice. Please ensure you check your child’s hair regularly and treat immediately if necessary. Thank you.
SCHOOL NURSE DROP INS
The School Nurse will be in school on Monday 11th February at 3pm for any parents/ carers requiring medical advice. No need to make an appointment, just turn up! 
WIDE AWAKE TO THE WORLD WEEK
Week commencing Monday 11th February each class will learn all about a global issue and campaign for change through letter writing or designing posters. All issues focused upon will link to the Articles within the Children’s Rights Charter. The letters and posters produced will be entered for our school writing competition, to be judged by the School Council, with the winning letter and poster being posted to the intended recipient. #makeadifference #timeforchange #therightsofchildren
FEBRUARY HALF TERM FOOTBALL CAMP
PECO Sports will be running a Half Term Football Camp (Mon 18th – Wed 20th Feb) at Oakdene Primary School in Rainhill. If you are interested in finding out more, why not check out the following Facebook Link https://www.facebook.com/events/364443777680235/

Don’t forget; school closes for half term at the usual time on Friday 15th February, and re-opens on Monday 25th February.
























DATES FOR DIARY- SPRING 1 (2018-19) 

	
	TERM BEGINS

	4.2.19
	Internet Safety Week

	5.2.19
	Chinese New Year

	6.2.19
	9am: Altru Drama Performance
2x workshops (Y5/6) 

	7.2.19
	11am: Madagascar – The Musical, Liverpool Empire (Y2 & 3)

	11.2.19
	Interclass Sports Comp

	13.2.19
	Y2 Valentine’s Day Biscuit Fundraiser 
12.30-2pm: 1 Group Y5 Mini Police to Homeless Hub

	14.2.19
	Valentine Disco

	15.2.19
	Own Clothes Day - £1 voluntary donation 
Term Ends
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Well done to the following children, who have won the Headteacher’s Award this week!

	CLASS
	NAME
	REASON

	NURSERY
	Curtis
	Good sitting and listening!

	RECEPTION
	Daniel
	Super reading!

	YEAR 1
	Jake 
	Excellent independent work

	YEAR 2
	Kayden
	Super English work

	YEAR 3
	Charley
	Excellent writing in English

	YEAR 4
	Millie
	Beautiful Presentation

	YEAR 5
	Ada
	Always being an active learner

	YEAR 6
	Emily
	100% effort in everything!






  LUNCHTIME AWARDS
	YEAR
	NAMEATTENDANCE AWARD
Whole school attendance last week was 94.9%
Well done to Year 1 with 97.0% and Year 3 with 98.7%.  They have won the class attendance awards this week!
Well done everyone!


	REC
	Joshua

	YEAR 1
	Jaxon

	YEAR 2
	Mollie

	YEAR 3
	Tayla

	YEAR 4
	Alfie

	YEAR 5
	McKenzie

	YEAR 6
	Faye



ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK
         Rec                         93.3%
Y1			  97.0%
Y2			  93.3%
Y3			  98.7%
Y4		              98.1%
Y5			  92.4%
   Y6 	 	           92.0%  


















Believe in ourselves, each other and God; Achieve in all we do; Shine every day!
Confidence, Trust, Resilience, Compassion, Hope, Independence, Forgiveness
Barton Close, WA10 2HS Tel 01744678010 Email stmarythomas@three-saints.org.uk Web www.sm-st.co.uk
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. What jobs and volunteer opportunities are available?

Do you want to know:

+ What skills and qualifications you need?

Free Introduction to Working with Children
Workshop
Wednesday 27th February
9.15am - 12.15pm
at the Park Road Centre, WA9 1HE

Interested? Call 677328 to book a place
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